To Whom it may concern,

Please add our names to the growing list of Oregon Ag employers who are asking legislators to support
our industry by voting against a minimum wage increase.

We are dairy farmers and will consider installing more automation, hiring fewer employees, and doing
more of the work ourselves if minimum wage is increased over the next few years.

We, definitely, are not the only sector of small business owners who will cut employee numbers in order
to make our business more economically stable.

Please give great consideration to this prospect!

Carol Marie and Dan Leuthold



